
Mill Brook Watershed Management Committee

Minutes, 5/22/23 meeting; approved 6/26/23

Present:
David Bouck, Bill Wilcox, Kristen Geagan, Prudy Burt, Angela Luckey, Julie Pringle

Absent:
Cindy Mitchell, Tim Boland, Donna Paulnock

Also present:
Sherwood Ives

There were no draft minutes of the 5/1/23 meeting prepared for approval at this 
meeting.

Invoice #54754 in the amount of $720 from consultant Neal Price at Horsley Witten was 
approved unanimously by members present.

Prudy welcomed Sherwood and asked if he had any particular questions or concerns; 
he said no, that he was just attending in a general way.

David shared a draft power point outline prepared by that work group since our last 
meeting - David, Bill, Kristen and Angela.
Points include previous work on the Mill Brook watershed, including an outline of key 
findings and recommendations from the 2018 report, the scope of work of the current 
study- water quality, stream flow, macroinvertebrate sampling, field measurements of 
water chemistry/health, and placeholders for photos and aerial drone video by Ollie 
Becker.

Members present decided to postpone a public information session, tentatively planned 
for late June until September.   Everyone’s work schedules are relentlessly unforgiving 
this time of year.  By then, we will have Greg Whitmore’s report, and Neal Price will 
have had time to collate data for presentation and report.  

The power point working group will next meet on June 12, the full committee on June 26 
at 5 p.m. via zoom.

Submitted by Prudy Burt


